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Question 

 
I am writing to seek information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Please can you tell me whether the PCC, or any employee of the PCC’s office, has 
been charged with any criminal offence since 1 January 2014, and if so: 
  
1.      The name of the individual concerned. 
2. The date set for their first appearance in court. 
  
      3.     What they were charged with. 
  
Please confirm receipt of this request and provide this information in electronic form 
within the required 20 working day maximum deadline for FoI responses. 

 

 

Answer 
 

I write in reply to your e-mail received 04/05/2015 requesting information under the 
Freedom of Information Act. 
  
I can confirm that neither the PCC, or any employee of the PCC’s office, has been 
charged with any criminal offence since 1 January 2014 

 


